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August Meeting Notice 

 
 
 
 
August Meeting.                                      
 
The program for next Wednesday’s GENCO meeting will be a continuation of our open discussion 
about preparing for harvest, just weeks away, and reviewing the basic process of winemaking from 
harvest to starting and managing fermentation. Our last discussion was very productive and we had 
a lot participation and sharing of useful information. There was a wide range of opinions and 
practices. What is interesting is the way our members approach winemaking is so variable. Some 
prefer to make their wine using the latest technology, while other prefer a more traditional - low 
input approach. It shouldn’t come as any surprise, though, that the results of either approach are 
generally quite good, but different, nonetheless. So, if you plan to make wine this season, come and 
share your experiences, opinions, thoughts, and concerns. Be prepared to participate and ask 
questions.   
 
 
Steve Nurse,  GENCO Secretary   
 
Please bring 3 glasses to this meeting 
 


